
  

  

 WORLD TRADE 

ORGANIZATION 
G/LIC/N/3/JAM/3 
3 September 2008 

 (08-4123) 

Committee on Import Licensing Original:   English 
 
 
 
 

REPLIES TO QUESTIONNAIRE ON IMPORT LICENSING PROCEDURES1 
 

Notification under Article 7.3 of the 
Agreement on Import Licensing Procedures 

 
JAMAICA 

 
 

 The following notification, dated 8 August 2008 has been received from the Delegation of 
Jamaica. 
 

_______________ 
 
 
 Please be advised that there has been no policy change as it relates to the import licensing 
system since Jamaica's last notification in October 2006 (G/LIC/N/3/JAM/2).  In addition, no 
quantitative restrictions on imports or exports under the portfolio of the Trade Board currently exist.  
Jamaica's obligations under Multilateral Environmental Agreements (Montreal Protocol) as they relate 
to the importation of Chlorofluorocarbons (CFCs) ended December 2005. 
 
 

__________ 

                                                      
1 See G/LIC/3, Annex, for the Questionnaire. 


